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February 17, 2021 

 
The teams met for 4 hours on February 17, 2021.  
 
VTA Team Members: 
Brenda Hensley, Bargaining Chair 
Tracy Begley 
Kim Campbell 
Annaliese Vasquez 
Todd Blanset, President 
 
VUSD Team Members: 
Chris Hulett, VUSD Lead Negotiator 
Sasha Begell 
Jose Bermudez 
Ali Eeds 
Ryan Galles 
 
Contract Bargaining: 
 
We did not discuss anything related to the 2020-2021 contract today. 
 
Reopening Schools: 
 
Thank you to everyone who reached out to VTA Directors and Leadership since our last 
bargaining session to give feedback. 
 
We have reached a Tentative MOU (not yet signed) for Elementary Changes to the 
Red/Orange Tier Reopening MOU. 
 
Please see attached.  
 
 



Here is a tentative timeline of events for moving forward with this MOU: 
Executive Board will meet to discuss the Elementary Changes MOU on 2/20/21 
 
If the Executive Board recommends it for a membership vote, then we will have an 
Elementary Meeting (webinar style) on 2/25/2021 to present the MOU.  
 
We will have voting on the MOU by Elementary unit members only, tentatively scheduled 
for 2/26/2021-3/3/2021. 
 
 
We discussed changes to the secondary schedule to allow for in-person flextime options 
for students but have not finalized language for that. We expect to finalize a Secondary 
Changes MOU at our 2/24/2021 bargaining session. 
 
 
 


